
 

 

I.T. MEMO NO. 24-02 
 

TO:                 Mark Berman, City Attorney 
    

FROM: Eugene R. Zamoski, CIO 
 

DATE: April 30, 2024  
 

SUBJECT: Palm Aire HOA PACC #12 agreement request  
 

            _________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 

Palm Aire HOA PACC #12 is requesting the connection of their Genetec ALPR's video cameras to the 
City's Genetec video security network. They will install the cameras on one pole that they provide.  The 
pole may be in the City’s ROW. There is no cost to the city for this agreement. This agreement will have 
the following stipulations: 
 
1. Their equipment will not interfere with our system in any way. If such interference occurs and cannot 
be resolved, we have the right to remove such equipment from the city’s system. 
 
2. In the unlikely event the city wants to discontinue using the Genetec system for any reason, we are 
not obligated to keep the Genetec system running. 
 
3. They will only attach ALPR cameras to the city’s system. The information gathered from these 
cameras will only be accessed by BSO or the city’s current Genetec vendor. 
 
4. The city is not obligated to pay for any replacement, repair, upgrade, enhancement, licenses, and labor 
costs associated with the Palm Aire system. 
 
5. The city is not liable for any malpractice, injury, or lawsuit the Palm Aire system may cause. 
 
6. We would like this agreement to be indefinite until either party wishes to cancel without cause, in 
writing. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 4537. 
   

 
 


